Dear colleagues,

I hope this email finds you well.

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as Chair of the Public Relations and Communications Committee, additionally, as a member of the Board of Directors for the Iranian Canadian Congress.

I would like to extend my sincerest gratitude for your support, and the opportunities that you have provided me during my time at ICC, It has been a delight, privilege, and an honour, to have worked alongside you, and as part of the wonderful team at ICC.

As many of you may know, I had intended to resign back in the summer due to the heavy load of work and academics, however, when discussed with the leadership of the organization in the summer time, they kindly encouraged me to stay on, in the hopes of my commitments and busy schedule perhaps becoming lighter, unfortunately such has not been the case.

I am more than grateful for the encouragement you have given me in pursuing my academic and personal growth objectives.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition in order to facilitate the seamless passing of my position to my successor, please kindly let me know. I would be glad to help however I can.

I sincerely look forward to witnessing the growing copious successes, and opulent triumphs, of the Iranian Canadian Congress.

Respectfully,

Morvarid Pearl Zare